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Access to the support provided by quality Direct Support Professionals is essential 

for Oregonians who have Intellectual and Developmental Disabilities to remain 

healthy, safe, and live meaningful lives. Access to these supports is only possible if 

DSPs are paid a true living wage. Please support HB 2457 and ensure DSPs are 

paid a living wage and people who have Intellectual and Developmental Disabilities 

have access to the support they need.  

 

Thank you, 

 

James Cottom 


